
CLARIFICATION
In the January/February Catalyst, several examples of anti-
Catholicism on the sly were mentioned in an article by that
name.  One  of  the  listings  was  a  critical  statement  on
the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette that deserves clarification.

The newspaper had reported that a nightclub, Chapel of Blues
Club, was formerly a Catholic church. We questioned the tone
of the article and wondered why the reporter never mentioned
that it was more recently a warehouse and before that an
Episcopalian church. We have since learned that the newspaper
incorrectly reported that the building was once a Catholic
church, making moot our criticism

https://www.catholicleague.org/clarification/

